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  Morning Worship S ervice
    April 23, 2017

! ! The fear of the Lord is the beginning of wisdom, and 
knowledge of the Holy One is understanding. For through me  your 
days will be many, and years will be added to your life. If you are 
wise, your wisdom will reward you; if you are a mocker, you alone 
will suffer. Proverbs 9:10-12 

________________________________________________________

Pianist - Shirley Unrau
Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner

Electric Piano - Lianna Hoeppner

Worship in Singing
Welcome & Opening Prayer - Ken Hildebrand
Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Savannah Fehr
Worship in Singing
Song - Matt & Jenn Klassen
Message - Marv Letkeman
Having a Healthy Fear of God - Proverbs 9:10-12

Closing Song
Closing Prayer & Benedictions
_____________________________________________________________

A big THANK YOU to the Youth group and leaders for organizing 
the breakfast on Easter Sunday and to all those who helped by 
contributing the fresh baking. It was a good start to a wonderful 
morning of worship.
____________________________________________
Baptism Service - Baptism is being planned for next Sunday 
during the Morning Service.  The Baptism Candidates are: 
Cam Fehr, Heidi Klassen, Becky Schulz, Dean & Shannon Toews, and 
Reghyn Wall.



THIS WEEK
April 23-29 has been designated as "Church Family Hospitality 
Week". We encourage you, to invite someone over for supper/
coffee or meet for coffee, go bowling, or any other creative idea 
you come up with. This gives us the opportunity to encourage and 
get to know one another.
Tuesday
7:00 pm - Mission Board meeting at church
Wednesday
7:00 pm - Sr Youth Bible study @ Glencross
7:30 pm - Matt & Jenn’s care group meets at their house.  
Studying John Chapter 13.
Thursday
7-10 pm - Leadership Development Workshop
Friday
7:00 pm - Gerry & Lianna’s care group meets at church
7:30 pm - Peter & Vicky’s cell group meets at their house
________________________________________________________

Coming Up @ Glencross

Church yard clean-up - Friday, May 5th
Spring clean-up starting at 6:00, followed by wiener roast and fellowship. 
Please bring rakes, roasting sticks, lawn chairs and hotdogs for your family. 
Drinks and condiments will be supplied.

Arvid & Ruth Loewen will be our guests on Sunday May 7th. Arvid  (from 
Grandpas Can) will be sharing his story through a documentary  video in adult 
Sunday school. He will also be sharing more in the morning service of his 
experiences as he has been cycling to raise funds and awareness for Mully 
Children's Family  organization. He will be  sharing about the ministry  as well 
as bringing a message. ''When Quitting is Not an Option'' is Arvid's motto and 
is what he will be speaking on, so come and be challenged through his story 
and as he shares from God's word.

Sunday, May 14th - Testimonies for Membership at Glencross.  We will have 
the Membership Candidates sharing their Testimonies during the morning 
Service.  The Candidates for Membership are: Abram & Margaret Peters, 
Brad & Holly Peters, Jake & Evelyn Wall, and Sara Zacharias.



Baby Dedication - A Baby Dedication is being planned for May 
28th.  If you would like to dedicate your child please talk to 
Pastor Peter.

Church Picnic at Stanley Park, Shelter #2 - Sunday, June 11 
@10:00am 

DVBS - July 16th-20th from 6:30-9:00 pm

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Winkler Bible  Camp's Annual Camp Work Day will take place on 
April 29 from 9am-5pm. All ages are welcome to come help. Child 
Care and lunch is provided. If  possible, let them know  you're coming 
by calling the camp office.

Watoto African Children's  Choir - Thursday, May 11 - The Morden 
Ministerial would like to invite you to hear the children's choir from 
Uganda.  This event will be at Christian Life Center in Morden at 7pm.  
Everyone is welcome.


